
Teens  sought  for  library
advisory board
Teens are invited to the Teen Advisory Board meetings at the
Douglas County Public Library. 

The  meetings  will  be  at  the  Minden  branch  on  the  third
Wednesday of each month at 3pm starting Sept. 20. There will
be free pizza and soda.

Teens can get involved with fun library events and help plan
future library programs. TAB meetings are sponsored by the
Friends of the Douglas County Public Library.

The Minden Library is located at 1625 Library Lane. 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/teens-sought-library-advisory-board/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/teens-sought-library-advisory-board/

